Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
GAINESVILLE-ALACHUA COUNTY REGIONAL AIRPORT AUTHORITY
Gainesville-Alachua County Regional Airport Authority
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS  # 25-002

ON-AIRPORT RENTAL CAR CONCESSION

FOR GAINESVILLE-ALACHUA COUNTY REGIONAL AIRPORT AUTHORITY
The Gainesville-Alachua County Regional Airport Authority (referenced herein as “Authority”) is seeking competitive Proposals for the operation and management of a maximum of five on-airport car rental concessions within the passenger terminal building at the Gainesville Regional Airport. The Concession Agreements will be awarded for a term of five years. The term of the agreement will begin on October 1, 2025 and extend through September 30, 2030.  An additional 5 year term will be considered at the sole discretion of the Authority.
For copies of the proposal documents contact Lynn Noffsinger, Grants and Contracts Administrator at lynn.noffsinger@flygainesville.com.
A MANDATORY pre-proposal meeting is scheduled for Monday, March 17, 2025 at 10:00 a.m. for

 non-incumbent companies.
The Authority will receive sealed, written Proposals in the Airport Administration Office at 3880 NE 39th Ave., Suite A, Gainesville, FL 32609, until 4:00 p.m. on Tuesday, April 15, 2025.  The official clock is located in the Authority’s administrative office.
One signed original and two copies of responses to RFP # 25-002 shall be enclosed and sealed in opaque envelopes and addressed to:

Gainesville Regional Airport, Attn: Lynn Noffsinger, 3880 NE 39th Avenue, Suite A, Gainesville, FL 32609
All RFPs must be clearly marked:
“RFP 25-002 FOR AN ON-AIRPORT CAR RENTAL CONCESSION AT THE GAINESVILLE REGIONAL AIRPORT”
Each RFP response must conform to the requirements contained in the “Instructions to Proposers” and must include a complete set of all required documents and forms.
GACRAA reserves the right to reject any or all proposals received in response to this Request for Proposals as determined to be in the best interest of the Airport.
All questions and comments concerning this opportunity and the RFP document should be directed to Lynn Noffsinger, via email: lynn.noffsinger@flygainesville.com
